
  

E-safety rules for children in key stage 2- blue and purple class  
 

All pupils use computer facilities including the internet as an essential part of learning, as required by 
the National Curriculum.  Please keep this for information. 
 

Think then Click  
These rules help us to stay safe on the internet when using computers, mobile phones and tablets. 

We always- We never- 
 
 

 

• ask permission before using the internet. • give out personal information such as our full 
name, address or  telephone number. 

• use websites that an adult has chosen. • tell someone else our password. 
 

• tell an adult if we see anything we are 
uncomfortable with. 

• arrange to meet anyone we don’t know. 

• close any webpage we are not sure about 
immediately. 

• open e-mails sent by anyone we don’t know. 

• e-mail people an adult has approved. • use internet chat rooms without adult 
supervision. 

• send e-mails that are polite and friendly. 
 

• send pictures to anyone unless an adult has 
approved this. 



  

 
 
 


